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Union Pacific 0-6-0 #4439 leads an excursion train on Glendale Avenue in Glendale, California on June 9, 1956. The 

train is about to cross Broadway when this photo was taken. This is the last Union Pacific train to operate in Glendale. 

The passenger cars were borrowed from RKO pictures and after retirement in 1958, #4439 was donated to Travel 

Town.  ïBurt Edwards Photo/Pacific Railroad Society Collection 
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Pacific Railroad Society Museum 

210 W. Bonita Ave., San Dimas, CA 91773.  

Telephone: (909) 394-0616.  
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Upcoming PRS Events: 
 

May 3: Board Meeting 7:30 PM at the Museum in San Dimas 

(210 West Bonita Avenue) 
 

 

May 12: Membership Meeting 7:30 PM at the Joslyn Center 

in Alhambra (210 North Chapel Avenue)  
 

May 12: Deadline for Wheel Clicks Submissions for the June 

Issue (See contact information below) 
 

May 24: Wheel Clicks Mailing  10:00 AM in San Dimas 

(210 West Bonita Avenue) (909) 394-0616 

 

May Meeting Program by Russ Davies 

Berlin, June, 1991! The wall is gone, the unification is a little 

shaky, but happening! Tonight we'll go there with the ERA, 

the New York City "Electric Railroaders." You'll see multi-

hued passenger trains (like early Amtrak), amazing subway 

and commuter rail operations, and the varied rolling stock of 

the former huge East Berlin tram system. I was lucky enough 

to be there, we'll see my now-digitized images. Be there, and 

bring digital briefs! 
 

Submission of Material for Wheel Clicks 

Stories, information, and photos for Wheel Clicks should be 

sent directly to the editor at the contact information below. If 

mailing in items, please include a self-addressed stamped 

envelope or material will be considered a donation. Inclusion 

of said material is at the sole discretion of the editor and may 

be edited or serialized due to space constraints. Thank You!  

Andrew Novak - Editor 

P.O. Box 2383  

Downey, CA 90242 
 

Or via email at rtd1121@yahoo.com 
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Taking the last trainé 
 

On February 5, 2017, we lost long time member Har-

old Leacock. Harold was a regular attendee of our 

monthly meetings and could also be found on almost 

every excursion. He also volunteered to help staff the 

National Forum during the National Train Day Cele-

bration at Union Station a couple years ago.  
 

On March 17, 2017, we also lost long time member 

and former Wheel Clicks editor, Dick Finley.  Up un-

til the time of his passing Dick was still hosting the 

Wheel Clicks mailing parties at his home. Both Dick 

and Harold will be missed.  

Harold standing in the vestibule of the  

National Forum during the National Train Day event.  

ïMarti Ann Draper Photo 
 

 

To the right is one of the new display panels at the 

PRS Museum in San Dimas. ïRussell Homan Photo 

The Museum Report  

By David Housh, Curator  
 

A limited edition print of Southern Pacific's Coast 

Daylight by noted railroad artist Rod Aszman has 

been donated to the museum by PRS member Fred 

Banuelos.  We plan to have it framed and displayed 

with our growing collection of fine railroad art.  

Thank you Fred. 
 

All ten panels of a new San Dimas/Citrus/Railroad 

display are printer ready with two already finished 

and installed.  These will replace a display which 

probably dates from when the museum opened some 

22 years ago and was showing its age.  I hope to have 

everything in place by early May.  Quality Instant 

Press, here in San Dimas, does my printing.  They 

live up to their name, quality, so I don't push for in-

stant.   For those of you in the area who have not vis-

ited your museum recently, let me invite you to come 

and view this and other recent additions. 
 

My thanks to Steve Crise, Virginia Grupp, Bob Gor-

don, and Larry Aandahl for their Saturday support in 

March.  It is essential to have this extra help on our 

busiest day of the week when we frequently have 

multiple groups in the museum at one time.  We in-

vite all members to come out and help. 

 

 


